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Ottawa, November 10, 1913.

sir,-

I beg to acknowledge the receipt of your letter

of the 8th instant, addressed to Mr. Orr, of this Depart-

ment, in regard toVerlands in Stony Lake, and in reply to

say that the return of survey of these Zelands has not

as yet been made, but your application has been placed on

file, and will be dealt with when the plans have been

accepted.

Your obedient Servant,

Asst. Deputy and Secretary.

N. E. Bell, Esq.,

City Hall,

Ottawa.

En l'honneur de l'â â¢. Lettens
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